
 

 
 

Hitchin Food Provision continue to support individuals and 
families with supermarket vouchers.   
 
We have funding thanks to donations and grants to help those 
impacted financially due to changes in employment status as a 
direct result of Covid-19 lockdowns and restrictions. 
 
It is easy to apply, please check you meet the criteria below and 
contact us by email.  We can call you back if you wish to discuss or 
you are not able to access the form. 
 
Criteria  

 Anyone who has been impacted by furlough, loss of 
employment or reduction in hours as a result of Covid-19 
restrictions and not in receipt of Universal Credits/benefits. 

 Anyone living in Hitchin. 
 Anyone who is self-employed and cannot claim from the 

Governments self-employed income support scheme. 
 
 

Contact us for an application form: 
foodprovision-hitchin@wilshere.herts.sch.uk    

 

Please pass this on to anyone you know who may 
need some extra help. 
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